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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Senate

Message:
Hello TX Redistricting Committee,

I am writing regarding the proposed redistricting maps that I DO NOT believe fairly represent their communities.
With the current
maps, I do not feel fairly represented and the proposed maps are even more disproporatiently laid out.  The many
new bills recently
passed make my stomach churn and I feel like the political atmosphere is toxic and not representative of its
communities.

The Proposed maps are extreme gerrymandered maps and I DO NOT Support them. I ask our legislators to work in
a bipartisan
manner and develop a fair representation of our many communicates to include those of color.

Very Respectfully,
Lisa Cowan




